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LAING SELF STORAGE PARTNERS WITH THE CONSTANCE FOUNDATION 
 

 
Conklin, NY – November 11th, 2021 – Laing Self Storage, a member of the Laing family of companies, proudly 
announces they have partnered with The Constance Foundation.  
 
The Constance Foundation is a non-profit fundraising and event planning firm geared towards raising 
money to help alleviate the financial burden that is associated with cancer.  
  
Annually, The Constance Foundation manages Hockey 4 Hope & Softball 4 Hope hosted by The SUNY Broome 
Ice Center and Mirabito Stadium. 
 
The Constance Foundation is great organization who has done wonderful things – not only do the events help 
raise money but it allows families to enjoy a night out to remember their loved ones, states Brian Laing. 
 
You can learn more about The Constance Foundation by visiting their website and stay up to date when the 
next Hockey 4 Hope and Softball 4 Hope games are scheduled. 
 
About Laing Self Storage 
 
The Laing family of companies is headquartered in Conklin, NY and is the parent company to Laing Self 
Storage. Laing draws its roots from the family business of Laing Industries, a truck & trailer repair company 
founded in 1970 by Dick & Eleanor Laing. As a locally owned business and ties within the community for over 
50 years, we are focused on delivering a quality storage solution backed by unparalleled service and 
affordable prices.  
 
Please visit www.laingselfstorage.com and www.thelaingergroup.com for more information.  
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